
Monday 4th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

The newsletter arrives on Monday this week, following an exceptionally busy Friday! 

Sports Day- Wednesday 29th June 

I was very impressed by the children’s attitude and behaviour at our Sports Day this year. It was 

great to see them competing and supporting each other, in equal measure. Thank you for your 

support, it was lovely to see so many of you there. 

We have achieved the Gold Sports Award 

This year we were delighted to be graded and awarded the Gold School Games Award. A sig-

nificant upgrade from last year’s silver. 

This is in recognition of the excellent provision the West Tytherley has in all areas of sports for 

all ages of the children at school. We are graded according to the following criteria: The num-

ber of clubs we offer, the number of competitions that we enter and the breadth of P.E. Curric-

ulum that is offered to all children. We are exceptionally pleased to be awarded gold this year 

and our thanks goes to Mrs Finlay, who is so instrumental in the organisation of all our events. 

This is a step in the right direction towards West Tytherley being a school renowned for, not 

only excellent sports provision, but also excellent achievement. 

Reports 

On Friday you will have received your child’s report and I hope that you found it informative 

and useful. This is one way in which we communicate with you about what your child is doing 

at school: Others include, the weekly newsletter, which contains detailed reports of what your 

child has been learning, parents evenings and e-mail communications and of course a wealth 

of information available on the website. 

If you have any questions following the report, please do not hesitate to e-mail the school to 

arrange a discussion with the Class teacher or Head teacher. 

Move up Tuesday  

Your child will have the opportunity to spend the day with their new teacher tomorrow. There 

will also be a chance for parents to meet the teachers themselves, in school at 3.30 pm. We can 

keep an eye on children during this time, outside in the playground. 

 SATS Results 

If your child is in Year 2 or 6 they will bring an envelope home on Tuesday 5th July with their 

‘results’ in. If you have any queries please don’t hesitate to contact the school. 

 

West Tytherley CE Primary School 



INSET Days for the next aca-

demic year 2022/2023 

21st October 2022 

30th January 2023 

31st January 2023 

20th February 2023 

20th March 2023 

Phonics Score- Year 1 

Following the Year 1 phonics screening check, your child will bring home the results of this test 

tomorrow. Please read the letter in the envelope, for context. 

Please remember that all results are confidential and should be treated as such. We encourage 

children with KS2 SATS to avoid asking each other directly about their results, in case it causes 

undue concern. 

Please see below for the list of events towards the end of term 

Kind regards 

Lucy Macey 



Event Date and Time Where Who   

Class and Year 6 

photos  

04/07/2022    

Transition Tuesday 

And meet the new 

teacher  

05/07/20220  All children to move 

up to their new 

classes  

Year2/3 Mrs Finlay 

Year 4/5/6 Miss Lee 

 

Rounders competi-

tion 

7/7/2022 

4pm 

Test Valley Rounders Team  Letter to be 

sent to those 

involved  

Broughton and 

West Tytherley 

singing day 

8/7/2022 

All day 

Parents at 3pm 

At Broughton Pri-

mary School  

Both Schools Concert at 3pm  

all welcome. 

Letter has been 

sent home 

Tri Golf Competi-

tion 

14/7/2022 

4pm-5.30pm 

Broughton Year 2 children and 

sports leaders 

  

KS1 and KS2 music 

concert ( Xylophones 

and brass) 

19/07/2022 

2.30pm 

  All welcome 

Leavers Treat day 20/07/2022 TBC Year 6 children   

End of Term Service 21/7/2022 

10.30 a.m  

Church All Year 6 Leavers 



 


